Attachment A

Jane Fleck
7806 Weitz Rd.
Celina, OH 45822

Mrs. Jenna Hodge, Principal
Celina Intermediate School
Celina, OH 45822

Dear Mrs. Hodge,

I would like to let you know that I will be retiring as of August 1, 2023. There is so much I have
enjoyed about being a teacher’s assistant. Being part of this school’s staff has been very fulfilling.
Everyone cares so much about helping students learn and grow. I will remember all the field trips,
assemblies, school plays and other activities with a smile. It truly has been a wonderful learning
experience for me as well the last 13 years.

Sincerely,
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Jane Fleck
Teacher Assistant



